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The Bible has always been an integral part of American political culture. Yet in the years before the Civil
War, it was the Old Testament, not the New Testament, that pervaded political rhetoric. From Revolutionary
times through about 1830, numerous American politicians, commentators, ministers, and laymen depicted
their young nation as a new, God-chosen Israel and relied on the Old Testament for political guidance.

In this original book, historian Eran Shalev closely examines how this powerful predilection for Old
Testament narratives and rhetoric in early America shaped a wide range of debates and cultural
discussions—from republican ideology, constitutional interpretation, southern slavery, and more generally
the meaning of American nationalism to speculations on the origins of American Indians and to the
emergence of Mormonism. Shalev argues that the effort to shape the United States as a biblical nation
reflected conflicting attitudes within the culture—proudly boastful on the one hand but uncertain about its
abilities and ultimate destiny on the other. With great nuance, American Zion explores for the first time the
meaning and lasting effects of the idea of the United States as a new Israel and sheds new light on our
understanding of the nation’s origins and culture during the founding and antebellum decades.
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From reader reviews:

Oliver Watts:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to ready your time to do the important behave, like
looking for your favorite reserve and reading a book. Beside you can solve your short lived problem; you can
add your knowledge by the book entitled American Zion. Try to make the book American Zion as your close
friend. It means that it can being your friend when you feel alone and beside associated with course make
you smarter than in the past. Yeah, it is very fortuned for you. The book makes you much more confidence
because you can know everything by the book. So , we should make new experience as well as knowledge
with this book.

Mary Rohe:

Have you spare time to get a day? What do you do when you have far more or little spare time? Sure, you
can choose the suitable activity regarding spend your time. Any person spent their spare time to take a
wander, shopping, or went to the actual Mall. How about open or maybe read a book allowed American
Zion? Maybe it is being best activity for you. You realize beside you can spend your time with the favorite's
book, you can better than before. Do you agree with its opinion or you have various other opinion?

Amy Petersen:

Your reading 6th sense will not betray anyone, why because this American Zion book written by well-known
writer whose to say well how to make book which might be understand by anyone who all read the book.
Written with good manner for you, leaking every ideas and writing skill only for eliminate your current
hunger then you still doubt American Zion as good book not just by the cover but also with the content. This
is one publication that can break don't assess book by its handle, so do you still needing a different sixth
sense to pick that!? Oh come on your examining sixth sense already alerted you so why you have to listening
to yet another sixth sense.

John Barstow:

Is it an individual who having spare time subsequently spend it whole day by simply watching television
programs or just lying on the bed? Do you need something new? This American Zion can be the response, oh
how comes? A book you know. You are and so out of date, spending your spare time by reading in this fresh
era is common not a geek activity. So what these textbooks have than the others?
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